June 17, 198l

Dr. von Bomin
College of Hsdiaine
1817 West Polk Street
Chicago, Illinois

Dear Dr. von Boning

In the rush of travelling I forget whether I have
written to you fixing & date for mesting you in Chicago
as 1 have hoped to do. I am now writing to say that I
phall ba in Ohicago om Baturday, June 27 visiting Sewall
Wright, elso of the University of Chicage. 1 could jultbe
probably arrive in Ohlcage on the night of Fridsy, June 268
and shall in any cass return on the following Bunday. I
hope during this week end it may be possible for =e to see
both of you and to discuss the many toples which we have
in commonm.

Tours sincersly,

RAFifh



